
Burley Bulletin Board

Can all parents in Kestrels class pay for their child’s swimming lessons via
Scopay as we have not even covered the coach costs so far !! Thank you



Following the success of our Lego Club, maybe some of our children will be interested
in this……







SAVE THE DATE…………..

We are entering a float in the Ringwood Carnival on Saturday 21st

September at 1.00 p.m. and would like THE WHOLE SCHOOL to take

part in some capacity so please, please save the date…….



If your sunflower has sprouted already, please feel free to bring it in to school as we can
plant them in our garden !




